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RUSHFORD LAKE CONSERVATION CLUB
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P.0. BOX 383 RUSHFORD NY 14777

2024 OFFICERS
Harvey Wood President
Dave Covelli Vice President
Joe Matla Secretary
Jackie Hull Treasurer
Carl Salzmann Sergeant-At
-Arms
2024 Board Members
Tom Borden Dylan Taylor
Gary Rehner Scott Elder
Rick Walczyk Jim Pierce
Rick Archambault  Ron Ehrig
CLUB HOURS

The club is open at 5pm
Wednesday - Saturday
for members and guests

THURSDAY WING NIGHT
5:00 - 8:00

GUN RANGE
The Gun Range is open for
members use. Please be mindful
of our neighbors and CLEAN UP
AFTER YOUR USE.

ARCHERY RANGE
The 3D range is open and is Free
for club members. There is a $5
fee for guest. Kids 16 and under
are Free with an Adult member.

STOCKED PONDS
The two stocked ponds are for
members use, THEY ARE
CATCH AND RELEASE.

Like us on Facebook for up to
date information. Check us out on
our webpage
www.rushfordlakeconservationclub.
com

First and foremost welcome back... to the hearty souls who have
wintered in Rushford with us and those who are venturing back for
the season we are looking forward to seeing you in 2024. We're
sorry we are late getting the newsletter out but we have been
working diligently developing our webpage,
www.rushfordlakeconservationclub.com. In the future most of our
correspondence will be conducted through our web page -
newsletters, calendar of events, special events postings, club hall
reservations, and membership dues. This will streamline our
processes at the club. When you pay your dues on line we will
email your membership card which you can print and/or take a pic
with your phone. You can also pay dues by mail or in person at the
bar. Dues will not be accepted on Thursday wing night. Due to the
increased number new members our membership has reached a
number that makes it necessary to tighten our rules on allowing
members to fall behind and not paying dues on time. new member
applicants will be put on a waiting list and become eligible when
vacancies occur. For those that are current members if you have
not paid any past dues this will be the last year you will be able to
do so. If your dues are in arrears you risk losing your membership
and being put on the waiting list to rejoin. Dues can be paid
starting in Jan, they are due in July with a grace period of Dec. 31°"
On Aug. 1t a list of unpaid members will be posted at the club.
Unfortunately due to rising costs and to remain close to being on
par with other members only clubs we voted to raise the
membership dues to $50.00 which was not an easy decision.

This years early bird gun is a Henry Big Boy, .45 Colt
Please remember to sign in your guests at the bar (legibly please)
Watch for the 10 gun raffle tickets in July
We look forward to seeing you at the club!




